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Dear legislators, While I think I understand the appeal of drone surveillance to police 

forces, the potential for abuse has me screaming DON’T!!! Especially when our 

nation is already struggling against abusive fascism, we don’t need to hand it more 

power that can so easily be used to intimidate the public. Please vote NO! And thank 

you. Mike O’Brien  


